
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The meeting was called to order by Secretary Frank Frenzel, minutes were read/reviewed, 
motion by Kevin Schiedler to accept them, 2nd by Stan. Voted on and passed. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  $5,46.93  
 
Damage Report: There are always damages! That’s why we keep doing what we do. There 

weren’t any reported hits in our district.  
  
Standards Report: Frank talked about not getting locates from CenturyLink. It seems like 

every time we call for locates on 2nd street they never come out and locate 
there. 2nd St. is a known area for their fiber! We have NO idea why they 
never come out. This happened twice this last month. The 1st one we went 
into their office and in person requested the locate. None ever came. We 
held off an extra day and still NO locate. The 2nd time we were unable to 
find anyone in the local office. Frank made a few calls before contacting 
someone and requested the locates be made. Waited a day…………..No 
locates. Frank is very familiar with the location of their fiber and we 
proceeded with caution. A complaint will be filled next time it happens. 
Stan read from the Manual Chapter 95 Division 1, Responsibility. Thanks 
Stan!  

  
State Council Report:     The President’s Meeting will be in August at Eagle Crest. More to come 

next month. 
 

P & E Report:   Larry, Joyce, and Frank did the Lebanon Safety Days. Than Larry and 
Joyce proceeded to Sweet Home for an Open House at a Hardware Store. 
Ace? Linn County Fair is coming up in July. LBUCC????? Any takers? 
Joyce will check on all the particulars on it. The dinner seemed to be ok. 
Some food overdone, took a bit to get our dinner, people seated by the 
open to the bar said it was pretty noisy. They were doing Karaoke which 
made it pretty loud.   

 
 
Old Business: ??????  
 
New Business:  Our Elite Meeting Place the Korner Kitchen will be closing. This means 

out next meeting will not be there! We will have our next meeting at the 
Big Town Hero located at 11 East Ash St in Lebanon. It is on the NE 
corner of Main St. and East Ash St. 

      

 

ELUCC	Meeting	
June	7th,	2018	

PO	Box	582,	Lebanon,	Oregon	97355	



 
Projects: Still a lot of work going on at Russell Rd. and River Dr. Lebanon is trying 

to rap up the road relating to all the infrastructure going in for the new 
Water Treatment Plant. Please E-mail any new projects to Frank at 
ffrenzel@ci.lebanon.or.us.   

 
Next Meeting: See New Business.  
Frank Frenzel       
Secretary/Treasurer ELUCC 
City of Lebanon 

 
ATTEDENCE 

Frank Frenzel         
Larry Nelson        Van Lee Construction 
Joyce Nelson        RTI 
Stan Smith        City of Sodaville 
Kevin Schiedler       Pacific Power 


